
 

 

KENYA MEDICAL RESEARCH INSTITUTE 
INTERNAL OFFICE MEMO 

From: Ag. Director, KEMRI Graduate School Date: 18th December 2024 

To:      All Ongoing Students  

            All Faculty Members           

Ref: KEMRI/KGS/ACAD/2 

 
SUBJECT: CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR 2025 BREAK 

As the festive season approaches, the KEMRI Graduate School (KGS) management are excited to 
share the holiday schedule with you. Our offices will close for the Christmas and New Year holidays 
starting Friday, 20th December 2024, at 1:00 PM, and regular operations will resume on Monday, 
6th January 2025, at 8:00 AM. 
 
As we prepare to celebrate this special time, I would like to extend my warmest wishes to you and 
your loved ones. May this Christmas and the New Year bring you joy, good health, peace, and 
prosperity. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership. 
Warm regards, 
 

 
Martin Bundi, PhD 
KENYA MEDICAL RESEARCH INSTITUTE 


